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I urge the NSW Government to phase out all forms of cruelty to hens. There is very little 
difference between any of the farming practices in the egg industry. Hens are denied the basic 
freedoms of having room to move and feeling the earth as they are subjected to living in those 
disgusting metal cages or in overcrowded “barn “ style farming. 
 
This industry needs to be ended immediately and the hens need to be rehabilitated. 
I hope you will consider my submission. 


